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Request: 
 
Can you please tell me who is the Council’s Director responsible for traffic 
signage?” 
 
**The Head of Service Responsible for traffic signage is Phil Scott, Head of Environment, 
Housing & Leisure** 
 
May I please have that information, and may I also have a copy of the council’s 
scheme of delegation to officers in highway and rights of way matters? 
 
**North Tyneside Council's scheme of delegation is available online at: 
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/304/council-constitution** 
 
Thirdly, the unlawful traffic signs at Mount Close are still in place. Will you please 
tell me why these have not also been removed? 
 
**Information not held - arrangements have however been made to remove the signs in 
the near future** 


